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At this stage of the school year the governors are already beginning to think about priorities for school development next year.
Questionnaires have been sent to parents, staff and governors; the responses to all the questionnaires will be used to help identify the development priorities for next year.
The children are also being given an opportunity to share what it is like to be a pupil at The Blake School and next term the Year 6 children will be given a questionnaire to complete.
The governors share Mr Edwards-Grundy’s vision for the future of the school and are committed to working with him and the staff to further improve The Blake School.  


If you would like to contact the governors you can do so via the school office, or you can email them on their new email address governors@blake.oxon.sch.uk 
Governors have discussed, amended and approved the following documents –
Religious Education, Freedom of Information and Internal Financial Procedures. 
Copies of many school policies are on the school website.  Copies of policies not on the website can be requested from the school office.

Annual survey for parents/carers
Thank-you to all of you who have already responded to our annual survey.  The responses to the survey are very helpful to staff and governors and will be used to inform the development priorities for next year.  The survey will close on 30th May; if you haven’t yet responded please do so here.
The budget
[bookmark: _GoBack]The primary business for governors during this term concerned the school’s budget for the academic year 2017/18. One of the governors’ key roles is to oversee the financial performance of the school and governors are required to set and approve a three-year balanced budget.
Funding is allocated at school level based primarily on pupil numbers, further funding is received for children who have additional needs and who therefore require in excess of 15 hours’ support per week. The Pupil Premium and Sport’s Premium also provide additional income to the school; you can read annual reports regarding how these specific areas of income are spent on the school website.
Governors routinely monitor income and expenditure with the support of Mrs Teresa Shillam, the School Business Manager.  Members of the ODST finance team also support governors in this aspect of their role.
In this challenging financial climate and in common with all schools, the governors at The Blake School are facing tough budget decisions.  Careful monitoring, alongside the creative use of resources and prudent planning are all necessary to ensure that children continue to be offered an exciting, broad, balanced and aspirational curriculum.
Governors continue to be very grateful to The Friends for all that they do to raise money to support the school.
The Blake CE Primary School 
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